
Important Children’s Medicaid Dental Update
The Department of Human Services (DHS) will be moving all children who currently get Medicaid dental 
benefits through DHS to a new program, Dental Wellness Plan Kids (DWP Kids).

This change is effective July 1, 2021. If the effective date changes, you will be notified.

DWP Kids will be very similar to the IA Health Link program. The IA Health Link program provides 
medical care to many children through a Managed Care Organization (MCO). DWP Kids will provide 
dental benefits to kids through a dental plan.

These are the dental plans for the DWP Kids program:
• Delta Dental of Iowa
• MCNA Dental

Children will continue to receive dental benefits from DHS through June 30, 2021. After that date, 
children in the DWP Kids program will receive dental benefits from one of the dental plans listed above.

Because of the transition, DHS will be assigning each child to a dental plan for coverage effective July 
1, 2021. Children in the same household will be assigned to the same dental plan. If a child’s parent is 
already enrolled with a dental plan, they will be assigned to the same plan.

DHS will be notifying households of their child’s dental plan assignment for DWP Kids in June 2021.

If you want a different dental plan for your child than the one they are assigned to, there will be an 
opportunity to switch. More details will be included with the DWP Kids assignment letter in June 2021. 

Children will continue to receive the same Medicaid dental benefits as they do today from either dental 
plan. There will be no co-pays or premiums for children enrolled in the DWP Kids program.

Questions? Call Iowa Medicaid Member Services at 1-800-338-8366.

The Iowa Department of Human Services (DHS) complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate 
on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability or sex.
470-5646 (03/21)

Iowa Medicaid Member Services: 1-800-338-8366 |  www.dhs.iowa.gov/dental-wellness-plan/faqs/kids

ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1-800-338-8366 (TTY: 1-800-735-2942).
注意：如果您使用繁體中文，您可以免費獲得語言援助服務。請致電 1-800-338-8366 (TTY: 1-800-735-2942).

For telephone accessibility assistance if you are deaf, hard-of-hearing, deaf-blind, or have difficulty 
speaking, call Relay Iowa TTY 

at 1-800-735-2942.

Llame al 1-800-735-2942, a Relay Iowa TTY (teléfono de texto para personas con problemas de 
audición, del habla y ceguera) si necesita asistencia telefónicamente.


